Hannington Parish Council – Complaints Policy Review – 2023/24
The Parish Council has adopted the Hampshire Association of Local Councils, model policy on handling complaints from members of the public, (“Complaints policy”).

The most recent version of the Complaints policy is the version published in March 2022, a copy of which can be found in the documents below. 
Reviewed and approved by the members of Hannington Parish Council, during the quarterly meeting held on; Tuesday 7th May 2024.


	Signed:
Cllr. Alex Lowrie
	

	Chair, Hannington Parish Council
	

	Dated:
	Tuesday, 7th May 2024. 




ENDS




